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Richard Hayes
ST. MARYS MEADOW, 30, ST. MARYS MEADOW, ARUNDEL, BN18 OEE

| Comment

As rector of the Benefice of Clymping and yapton with Ford I am strongly against this proposal. The
size of the building will make it a landmark across the area and from the national park. Councillors will
have their names attached to this building for a generation, as will the parties they represent. Unlike
many bad planning decisions no one will be able to ignore or forget this building. It will be a flagship
for inappropriate planning across the county and beyond. Beyond the eyesore nature of the plan the
communities will face a massive increase in traffic which will be on roads unsuitable for such nhumbers.
My concerns as parish priest are for the safety of locals now but also for those who will be moving into
our communities in the coming years as we play our part in providing homes for our part of the
country. We need aesthetically attractive new communities that encourage people to live and play in
the area. Such places feed the emotional, mental and spiritual health of residents. This plan will
damage community and individual lives.
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